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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
TO: Members of the Common Council 

       
FROM: Mayor Timothy Hanna  
 
DATE: November 19, 2019 
 
RE: Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee Appointment & Reappointments 
  
 
It is with pleasure that I present the following appointment and reappointments for your confirmation 
at the December 4 Common Council meeting, Per Resolution #8-R-14, attendance has been included. 
 
BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE – Appointment 
 
JASON BROZEK  3-year term Active Community Member  
 
A professor of government and environmental studies at Lawrence, with a passion for the study of 
urbanization, transportation and environmental policy. Jason holds a PhD in political science from 
UW-Madison and has lead workshops on equity in bike policy/infrastructure for the Bicycle 
Federation of Wisconsin. He also serves on the Outagamie County Greenway Implementation 
Committee. 
 
Jason is a year-round bike commuter, recreational rider, trail user and parent of two kids who 
bike/walk to school.  
 
BICYCLE & PEDESTRIAN ADVISORY COMMITTEE – Reappointments 
 
NATE WOLFF   3-year term Active Bicyclist/Pedestrian 83.3% 
attendance 
KIM BIEDERMANN  3-year term ECWRPC   83.3% attendance 
GWEN SARGEANT  3-year term Business Owner  17% attendance 
 
 


